Stanwood-Camano School District BOARD OF DIRECTORS

June 15, 2021 SUPERINTENDENT'S REPORT

DONATIONS

(The Board wishes to announce donations publicly. However, in accordance with Board Policy 6114, donations exceeding \$500.00 must formally be approved in the Consent Agenda.)

The Stanwood-Camano School District received the following donation:

 \$7,000.00 from the Stanwood High School Booster Club, Sports Account, to provide center field windscreens and dugout equipment for the High School baseball and softball athletic programs. This donation was made possible through a grant funded by the Stillaguamish Tribe of Indians.